
Friday 10th November 

 

Science Homework 

 

This week in science, we have been learning about recycled 

materials and how to re-use materials. 

For your homework, we would like you to collect some unwanted 

objects and materials at home, before designing and making 

something new. 

Please bring your creation into school by Thursday 16th November 

when we will share them in our science lesson! 

 

Have fun! 

 

 


